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I am so disappointed to read that this bill is even under consideration. We are already 

facing an ever increasing cost of living: Energy, food, property taxes, etc. we do not 

need additional increases! The state must learn to live within its budget-Plain and 

simple. Increase revenue by increasing the tax base, not by taxing those of us that 

already pay more than we should have to.  


